
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE SEPTEMBER 5, 2006  

CITY HALL TENDER - EXTENSION OF THE CLOSING DATE 

Recommendation 

The City Manager in consultation with the Commissioner of Finance & Corporate Services and 
the Commissioner of Community Services recommends: 

 
That the following report be received for information purposes. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
N/A 

Purpose 

To advise Council that there is no report with respect to the award of the City Hall tender. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

On June 26, 2006, Council directed the City Hall tender be referred to the September 5, 2006, 
Committee of the Whole meeting, in anticipation of a tender closing during the summer hiatus in 
meetings. To accommodate requests from the general contractors and sub-trades, the closing 
date was extended to September 25, 2006. The revised closing date has been publicly 
advertised. The estimated time required for review of the bids is at least 3 weeks. 

 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
N/A 

Conclusion 

The report is provided for information. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Michael DeAngelis 
City Manager 
 


